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Comments: I want to express my support for the inclusion of winter ski trail improvements in the final alternative

and acknowledge the heavy use the MGRA receives by locals during the winter. The addition of groomed ski

trails will greatly enhance opportunities for both locals and visitors to experience and enjoy the MGRA during the

winter months. In recognition that climate change is directly impacting cross country skiing and other winter

activities in Juneau, I support Forest Service decisions that help minimize the carbon footprint of the MGRA

facilities. Connectivity of the MGRA trial networks (Lake Shore Trail, Mendenhall River Bridge, Torch Rock Trail,

West Glacier Trail, etc.) is an opportunity tp grow the capacity of our winter trails. The proposed trails and

infrastructure in these alternatives that enable skiers and other recreational users to encircle the entire

Mendenhall Valley without kicking off their skis. All of these trails would be multi-use, non-motorized, and multi-

season.  


